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Our School Value focus is: LOVE 

LIME 
In Lime, the early years children have been developing 

their fine motor control skills by drawing and painting 

pictures of their family. This is Livvy’s painting of her 

Mum with lots of love hearts! We have also been 

reading the story of ‘Little Red’ and comparing the 

differences between this and the traditional tale of 

‘Little Red Riding Hood’. 

Lime Class assembly 

24th May 

8:50am 

Please come along! 

Well done to Year 6 for completing their national tests! 

OAK 

 

Non-Uniform Day! 

Friday 24th May… 

…will be non-uniform day at 

Westcott! 

To celebrate the end of this 

busy half term we will have a 

non-uniform day for all 

children. Wear whatever you 

like! 

Please make sure your child 

wears clothes and shoes that 

are safe for lessons, break 

time and whatever weather 

we have that day! 

Year 6 completed 

their Key Stage 2 

Standard 

Assessment Tests 

this week. They 

all tried their very 

best and dealt 

with the exam 

pressure 

brilliantly. We are 

so proud of them. 

They enjoyed the 

celebrations too! 



 

 

 

 

 

Prayer Square 

Dear God 

For more light in the day, we thank you, 

For gentle mornings, we thank you, 

For friends and family, we thank you, 

For gardens and all manner of creatures, 

we thank you. 

Help us love this earth. 

Help us dwell wholeheartedly in our lives 

this day. 

Help us pray as we walk, work, play, rest, 

and create. 

AMen 

 Statutory Notice of Closure 

For more details, click on the link below: 

Westcott CE School - Statutory Notice 

Consultation 

Collective Worship 

As it was Key Stage Two assessment week this week, our collective worship 

was held in classrooms each day. Children watched age-appropriate videos 

about worries and what we can do when we feel worried.   

Children also enjoyed the next few videos from the iSingPOP team, who are 

focusing at the moment on Pentecost and what it might mean for us. 

We wrote to parents just after Easter explaining that our reduction in 
staffing would be a challenge for us this term and to please bear with us. 

We would like to thank those parents who have shown patience. Please be 
assured, we are doing our best to operate the school efficiently and again 

ask for your understanding. Thank you. 

Gentle 
Reminder 

BIRCH 

 

 

 

 

 

They have also looked at numbers up 
to 30 in French. It would be great if 

they could continue to practise these 
at home! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week is Mental Health Awareness 
Week. Click on the link to find out more 
including resources to support our own 

mental health. 
Explore mental health 

This week in RE, 
Birch have been 
focusing on how 
artists show their 
idea of the soul in 

their art.  

https://www.westcott.bucks.sch.uk/page/?title=Statutory+Notice+Consultation&pid=99
https://www.westcott.bucks.sch.uk/page/?title=Statutory+Notice+Consultation&pid=99
https://www.mentalhealth.org.uk/explore-mental-health

